South Central Local School

COVID-19 Test Kit Distribution Consent and Waiver

Updated 8-25-21

The Huron County Health Department, through the Ohio Department of Health, is making
COVID-19 Test Kits available to school districts throughout Ohio for distribution. The South
Central School District Board of Education has received an allocation of Test Kits, and will be
distributing them to staff and students, following receipt of consent and signed waiver in the
following priority order: quarantined staff, quarantine student-athletes, quarantined students in
extracurricular competition/events/concerts.

Distribution and receipt of a Test Kit are totally voluntary. By accepting a Test Kit, the
Participant, and Parent/Guardian, as applicable, agree and understand that the South Central
School District is not involved in the manufacture, processing, or analyzing of the Test Kit or
results, and is not rendering any medical care or opinion related to the distribution of the Test
Kit. While precautions will be taken for the safety of staff students, the Participant, and
Parent/Guardian, if applicable, understand(s) that the South Central School District, its Board,
officials, employees, and volunteers are not liable for any injury, damage, result or error, which
may occur to the Participant as a result of receiving the Test Kit.

Participant Date

Parent or Guardian Date
(if Participant is under 18 years old)

“Together We Can”



